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In reviewing the work of bur Sabbath School for the 
past year we are led to thank God for His goodness in 
enabling us to do something in leading the young to the 
Saviour.

The attendance has been good. Many of the Scholars 
have been very punctual and very regular in their attend­
ance.

The contributions have been fair. The order is much 
improved, and an increased spirit of reverence shown.

The number uniting with the Church has been encour­
aging. The older scholars are remaining to a large extent 
in the school instead of leaving, as is sometimes the 
The increased and more comfortable accommodation 
and the exertions of the teachers have had much to do 
in bringing about this result. The library is well 
managed, for which we have to thank the librarians.

Our losses by death have been few, but not the less 
felt on that account. ,

One of our teachers, Mr. Walker, has left us for more 
trying work in the North-W’est.

The co-operation of the parents is earnestly requested, 
as no body of teachers can succeed to any extent 
without it.

The question of teachers’ meetings for the study of the 
lesson has been a subject of much thought on the part of 
the officers and teachers, and it is hoped that means may 
be devised to make these meetings, if held, successful.

In conclusion, it is our earnest prayer that still greater 
success may attend our efforts in 1895. “ May the
Lord bless us and keep us. May the Lord make His 
face to shine upon us. May the Lord lift up His 
countenance upon us, and give us peace.”

case.

John Samuelson,
Superintendent


